
12 February 2014

Office of the Chief Statistician and Performance
GWR
St. Andrews House
Regent Road
Edinburgh
EH1 3DG

Dear Sir/Madam

Consultation regarding the redraw of Data Zones

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the above consultation.

Please find attached NHS Health Scotland's response.

If you have any questions regarding our response, or wish to discuss any point further, please
contact Martin Taulbut at martintaulbut@nhs.net in the first instance.

We would welcome feedback on how helpful you have found our response.

Yours sincerely

Gerald McLaughlin
Chief Executive
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Woodburn House, Canaan Lane, Edinburgh EH10 4SG
Tel: 0131 536 5500 Fax: 0131 536 5501
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